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School of Culture and Society has lost a 

well-liked colleague 

On Friday, August 8, professor Wulf Kansteiner, passed away. 

 
12 August 2025  

It is with great sadness that we share the news that our dear colleague, Professor Wulf 

Kansteiner, has passed away. Wulf was a warm and caring person, an internationally highly 

respected researcher, and a valued teacher and supervisor who will be deeply missed. His far 

too early passing comes as a shock to us all, and he leaves a great void. Our thoughts are with 

his family in this difficult time. 

Words of remembrance will follow. 
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